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Director, Licensing Branch 2 \
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Uranium Recovery Field Office, Region 4_ . d |
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United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission g
P. O. Box 25325 & g - ,
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RE: License No. SUA 1470 4- |
Docket No. 40-8902

,

Dear Mr. Hall:
.

Enclosed are f.ve (5) copics of the 1989 Annual ALARA Audit Report for ARCO Coal
Company's Bluewater Uranium Mill. De report is submitted as required under Condition 1

No. 32 of License No. SUA 1470, Amendment No. 3. j

I have reviewed the 1989 Annual ALARA Audit Report on the Bluewater Uranium Mill, and
concur with the findings of the audit team. Recommendations have been implemented.

If you should have any questions concerning the report, please contact me- in Grants at (505)
870 2211.
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